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V-SPURS BOARD MEETING MINUTES FOR   08/26/18
	Location
	San Marcos Historical Society, Walnut Grove Horse Park

	Meeting called to order
	1:23pm PST

	Members in attendance
	

	X
	President: Lori Hall McNary

	X
	Vice President: Bob Cranor

	X
	Secretary: Shannon Cannon

	X
	Treasurer: Charla Cranor

	X
	Director at Large: Michael Bustillos

	
	Director at Large: Kim Miller-Reutgen

	X
	Director at Large: Vacant

	
	Equipment Manager: David McNary

	
	Youth Coordinator: Vacant

	
	Co-Youth: Vacant

	X
	Volunteer Coordinator: Tina Lombardo

	X
	Awards Coordinator: Charla Cranor


Agenda:
1. Intro of new VSpurs Board 
2. Treasure Report
3. City of San Marcos Update
4. New Business

Discussion:
1. Intro of new VSpurs Board:

President: Lori Hall McNary
Vice President: Bob Cranor

Secretary: Shannon Cannon

Treasurer: Charla Cranor

Director at Large: Michael Bustillos
Director at Large: Kim Miller-Reutgen
Director at Large: Vacant

Equipment Manager: David McNary
Youth Coordinator: Vacant

Co-Youth: Vacant

Volunteer Coordinator: Tina Lombardo

Awards Coordinator: Charla Cranor

2. Treasurer’s Report: Liz, Lori and Charla are going to meet on Tuesday 8-28 to turn over Treasurer duties from Liz to Charla and take care of bank business. Charla was able to get the end of year awards for under the $8,000 budget allotted.
3. New Business: 
Heritage Days: They have asked about VSpurs doing a match race again in Oct. We will make an announcement at the Sept show to see who can support this.
4. City of San Marcos update: Bob met with city and they have worked out the watering arrangement to try to get the arena watered more evenly and consistent prior to our shows. Lori talked to the equipment rentals and they will ensure we have the correct tractor so that we can dig in deeper. 
5. New Business: 

a. CC Acceptance – Bob is working to get the website up and running to accept CC. we will also take CC in the office. We still need to work details if we will use square or something like Vermo. The board agreed that we will start taking CC payments the Oct show.

b. Non-profit status – Shannon asked Mike if he could help to get VSPURS as a non-profit as well. Mike and Shannon will start working this in Oct. 

Action Items: 
Mike moved to adjourn, Tina seconded. All Approved.
Next meeting will be, Sept 12 @ 5:45pm
Meeting adjourned at 1:37 PM  
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